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29 November 2023 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers 

Arrangements for the Year 4 Christmas Performance  

As you are aware, the children in Year 4 will be presenting their wonderful Christmas Performance on 

Friday 15th December 2023 at 4.00pm. 

On the day of this performance, the children will not need to be picked up at the end of the school 

day. The children will need to stay in school until the performance begins at 4.00pm. Please let your 

child’s class teacher know if your child is not able to take part in the Christmas performance, and will 
be being picked up after school.  

Please ensure that your child has the correct clothing with them on the day of their performance. The 

Year 4 team will let you know what this is shortly. 

On the day of this performance, please make your way into school through the main reception area 

and go and take your seats in the KS2 hall.  

At the end of the performance, the children will come back into the hall for you to take them home. 

If you are not able to make the performance then you will need to come and collect your child from 

the school after the Christmas performance. Please make your way to the KS2 hall via the gate on 

Rowlett Road (next to the bike sheds) to collect them. No child will be able to leave the school premises 

without one of their key adults coming to collect them.  

When the Christmas performance has finished, please leave the school site via the school gate on 

Rowlett Road by the bike shed.  

Due to the number of children in each year group, we are requesting that there are two adults per 

child only. Thank you for your support in this matter.  

As always, thank you for your continued support. We look forward to celebrating Christmas with you.  

Yours Sincerely  

 

Kate West  

(Head of School) 


